
Supreme Court, U.S. 
FILED

JUL 2 8 2022
In RE: No. 22A45

OFFICE OF THE CLERK

Dear Clerk,
I am the applicant in the above-referenced Stay Application. Please renew the application and direct 

it to The Honorable Justice Elena Kagan for consideration. Please note, this application and writ of 
certiorari No. 22-5215 are from the same case, but as of today, remain separate.

Sincerely,
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